
V
The First De'ptty Minister of Foreign Affairs, Head of the Delegoation of tl

Hungarian People's Republic to the Seeretari, of State for External AJJair,

HEAD 0F THE HUNGARIAN DELEGATION

Ottawa, June 11, 19E

Sir,

I have the honour to thank you for your letter of June 11, 1964, regardil
diplomatie relations to be established between the Hungarian People's Repu>1

and Canada and regarding the opening of missions in both countries.
I confirm that the Hungarian Government accepts the arrangements ou

lined ini your letter.
Accept, Sir, the assurance of my highest consideration.

PETER MOD

The Honourable Paul Martin,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,

Ottawa.


